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30.11.2024 

Daniela Djikanovic 

University of Belgrade, Institute for Multidisciplinary Research 
Serbia 

Dear Dr. Daniela Djikanovic, 

We are pleased to inform you that your paper has been accepted for invited presentation at the 12th 


International Conference on Microscopy & Spectroscopy and Exhibition (INTERM 2025). The conference will 

be held from April 8-14, 2025 at the Convention Centre of the Liberty Hotel Lykia /Oludeniz Turkey. 


We cordially invite you to attend INTERM 2025 and present your research paper entitled "Spectroscopic and 

Microscopic Study of Silicon-lignin Interaction: Effects on Plant Cell Walls and Industrial Potential" by 

Daniela Djlkanovic, Ksenija Radotic, Jelena Dragisic-Maksimovic, Jelena Jovanovic, Gordana Tanasijevic, 

Aleksandar I<alauz! (Abstract ID: 786 -Invited Speaker). Your presence at the event would be a great honor 

for INTERM 2025. 


In appreciation of your agreementto provide an invited talk, INTERM will waive 100% of the plain registration 

fee of the congress (not including accommodation - invited speakers are strongly encouraged to stay at the 

congress hotel). If you bring your graduate students to the poster presentation, they will also receive a 100% 

waiver of the registration fee. 


We are sending this letter to you in hopes of possible financial support from your department as well as a 

VISA grant. 


Thank you for your contribution, and we look forward to your participation at INTERM 2025. 


Sincerely, 


Prof. A. Yavuz Oral, 

Congress Planning Chair 


E-Mail: aoral@gtu.edu.tr 


Web: https://www.Jntermcongress.org/ 

P.S. If you are unable to attend, please let us know at least 1 month in advance. 

http:https://www.Jntermcongress.org

